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Vdate_of _responseV 

Dear VsalutationV Vlast nameV: 

Thank you for your letter to Mr. Baker in which you enclosed 
your contribution for President Reagan's reelection campaign. 

The White House Counsel's Office has informed us that as a 
matter of Federal law, we are prohibited from receivng your 
contribution for purposes of transmittal to Reagan-Bush '84. 
Section 607 of Title 18 of the United States Code prohibits 
the receipt of any contribution, within the meaning of 
2 U.S.C. 431 (8), in any Federal building occupied for the 
discharge of official Government duties. Accordingly, your 
contribution is returned to you for direct forwarding, if you 
so desire, to Reagan-Bush '84. For your information, that 
address is 440 First Stret, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20001. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for your support and apologizes for any 
inconvenience that this may have caused you. However, I am 
sure that you understand that we must adhere to the White 
House policy of strict compliance with all Federal laws. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 

VsalutationV Vfirst nameV Vlast nameV 
fif Not Empty,organizationfVorganizationV 
fEnd Ifffif Not Empty,streetfVstreetV 
fEnd IffVcityV, VstateV Vzip_codeV 



Vdate_of _responseV 

Dear VsalutationV Vlast nameV: 

Thank you for your recent letter expressing the interest of Vorg_inser 
in sponsoring a debate between the Presidential candidates. 
We appreciate your interest in this matter. 

As you may be aware, no decisions have been made regarding the 
number and location of the Presidential debates that may occur 
this year. Please be assured, however , that your proposal 
will be given serious consideration. 

Sincerely, 

James A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 

VsalutationV Vfirst nameV Vlast nameV 
fif Not Empty,organTzationfVorganizationV 
fEnd Ifffif Not Empty,streetfVstreetV 
fEnd IffVcityV, VstateV Vzip codeV 



Vdate_of_responseV 

Dear VsalutationV Vlast nameV: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Presidential 
debate. 

Mr. Baker has asked me to forward copies of your corres­
pondence to the appropriate members of the White House staff 
for their information and attention. Please be assured that 
your thoughts and recommendations will be given every 
consideration. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for taking the time to write and 
appreciates your support of President Reagan. He sends his 
best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 

VsalutationV Vfirst nameV Vlast nameV 
fif Not Empty,organTzationfVorganizationV 
fEnd Ifffif Not Empty,streetfVstreetV 
fEnd IffVcityV, VstateV Vzip_codeV 



Rec ID date incoming date of response 
last name first name 
organization 
street 
city 
phone number 
position 
commentsl 
comments2 
comments3 
org insert 

1 
Jepsen 

11/13/84 

U.S. Senate 
Washington 

state 
dept 

Roger W. 

D.C. 

interests not specified; will contact 
JAB later for follow-up 

2 11/26/84 
Sinnott Barbara J. 
Provider Reimbursement Review Board 
6660 Security Blvd. 
Baltimore MD. 
301/594-9363 
reappt. to Provider Reimbursement Review 
Board or anything else 

3 
Walker 

11/27/84 

301 G Street, S.W. #736 

George F. 

salutation 

zip code 

priority 

The Honorable 

20510 

Ms. 

21207 

Mr. 

Washington D.C. 20024 
202/488-4789 
wants to broaden GOP base w/blacks 
requests a meeting w/JAB or personnel; 
Currently=Assoc. Staff, Committee on the 
Budget w/Cong. Bethune 



Rec ID date incoming date of response 
last name first name 
organization 
street 
city 
phone number 
position 
commentsl 
comments2 
comments3 
org insert 

4 
Mccarter 

11/20/84 

823 Park Avenue 
New York 

state 
dept 

Renate B. 

N.Y. 

United Nations in D.C. or N.Y.; USIA/VOA 
Presidential Commission on Latin America 

5 
Rodgers 

11/7/84 

P.O. Box 121086 

Joe M. 

Nashville TN. 
615/329 - 0020 
lst=Secy. of Commerce/2nd=Secy. of 
Transportation -- or a top position to 
make it "worth his while" 

6 11/6/84 
Harrison Joseph W. 
The Washington Pacific Group 
Pacific House, 1670 Pine Street 

salutation 

zip code 

priority 

Mrs. 

10021 

Mr. 

37212 

Mr. 

San Francisco CA. 94109 
415/441-4087 
DAS of Commerce for East Asia and the 
Pacific; currently on Board of Directors 
of the U.S. Natl. Committee for Pacific 
Economic Cooperation 



Rec ID date incoming date of response 
last name first name 
organization 
street 
city 
phone number 
position 
commentsl 
comments2 
comments3 
org insert 

state 
dept 

salutation 

zip code 

priority 

7 11/13/84 Ms. 
McLaughlin Linda 
Cong. Barber Conable's Office 
9409 Worrell Avenue 
Lanham MD. 20706 
202/225-3615 
STRONGLY supported by Barber Conable 
14 years as Conable's office manager; 
wants a WH position; has met w/Lynn Wood 

8 11/16/84 
Biebel Frederick K. 
Republican National Committee 
310 First Street, S.E. 
Washington D.C. 
202/863-8726 
wants to be appointed to the Commission 
on the Bicentennial of the Constitution 

9 11/8/84 
Hannon Torn 
The Hannon Company 
1605 Waynesburg Drive, S.E. 

20003 

Canton OH. 44707 
216/456-4728 
Ambassadorship-the Netherlands=lst choic 
or Europe, Scandinavia or Australia; met 
JAB on RR's trips to Ohio; wants to meet 
w/JAB or Deaver 

Mr. 

Mr. 



Rec ID date incoming 
last name 
organization 
street 
city 
phone number 
position 
commentsl 
comments2 
comments3 
org insert 

10 11/16/84 

dept 

date of response 
first name 

state 

DeNardis Lawrence J. 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington 
D.C. 20515 

leadership position at Education, HHS or 
Labor; United Nations or an Ambassa­
dorial appointment 

11 
Dorson 

11/27/84 

235 East 57th Street 

marianna 

salutation 

zip code 

priority 

The Honorable 

Ms. 

New York N.Y. 10022 
212/355-2949 
JAB helped find a job on R- B campaign; 
now wants an Administration position or 
a job w/Bob Gray; requests that JAB set 
up an interview for her 



Vdate_of _responseV 

Dear VsalutationV Vlast nameV: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. As he will 
not be involved in the hiring for Reagan-Bush '84, he has 
asked me to forward your letter to the campaign headquarters 
for the information and attention of the appropriate officials 
there. Should you want to follow-up directly, you may write 
to: Reagan-Bush '84, 440 First Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 
20001. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 

VsalutationV Vfirst nameV Vlast nameV 
fif Not Empty,organizationfVorganizationV 
fEnd Ifffif Not Empty,streetfVstreetV 
fEnd IffVcityV, VstateV Vzip_codeV 



Vdate_of _responseV 

Dear VsalutationV Vlast nameV: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your bringing your views regarding the 
President's reelection campaign to his attention. He has 
asked me to forward your letter to Reagan-Bush '84 for the 
information and attention of the appropriate staff members 
there. Should you wish to follow-up directly with Reagan­
Bush '84, their address is: 440 First Street, N.W., 
Washington, D.C. 20001 . 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for bringing your views to his 
attention. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 

VsalutationV Vfirst nameV Vlast nameV 
fif Not Empty,organizationfVorganizationV 
fEnd Ifffif Not Empty,streetfVstreetV 
fEnd IffVcityV, VstateV Vzip codeV 



July 26, 1984 

Dear Mr. von Blaine: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. He has 
asked me to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign 
Director. Please be assured that a more substantive follow-up 
response will be forthcoming from the campaign headquarters. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support. He sends his best wishes. 

Mr. Lloyd von Blaine 
272 Ash Street 
Englewood Cliffs, N.J. 07632 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



September 5, 1984 

Dear Mr. Weinstein: 

Thank you for your letter of August 27. 

I appreciate your advising me of the Center for the Study of 
Democratic Institutions' interest in sponsoring a debate 
between the Presidential candidates. I know that you have 
also been in touch with Frank Fahrenkopf about this. 

Please be assured that your invitation will be given serious 
consideration and that you will receive a follow-up response 
regarding your interest in meeting to discuss this proposal 
at the appropriate time . 

Mr. Allen Weinstein 
President 
Center for the Study of 

Democratic Institutions 
1155 - 15th Street, N.W. 
Suite 1010 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

Sincerely, 

James A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 



February 10, 1984 

Dear Mr. Berckmans: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr . Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. As he is not 
actively involved in the hiring for Reagan-Bush '84, he has 
asked me to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign 
Director. Please be assured that a follow-up response will 
be forthcoming from the campaign headquarters. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support . He sends his best wishes. 

Mr. Bruce Berckmans, Jr. 
P. O. Box 331820 
Miami, FL. 33233-1820 

Sincerely 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



March 31, 1984 

Dear Mr. Rodriguez: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your bringing your views regarding the 
President's reelection campaign to his attention. He has 
asked me to forward your letter to Reagan-Bush '84 for the 
information and attention of the appropriate staff members 
there. Should you wish to follow-up directly with Reagan-Bush 
'84, their address is: 440 First Street, N.W., Washington, 
D.C., 20001. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for bringing your views to his 
attention. 

Mr. Edward N. Rodriguez 
25-58 127th Street 
College Point, N.Y. 11354 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



April 18, 1984 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your recent letter and please forgive 
my delay in responding. Needless to say, these past 
few weeks have been hectic ones. 

I appreciate your generous offer of assistance with 
regard to the I.owes Anatole Dallas this August. I 
will certainly keep this in mind should the need 
arise. 

It was a pleasure to visit with you and Joan. Susan 
joins me in sending our best wishes to both of you. 

Mr. Preston Robert Tisch 
President 
Loews Corporation 
606 Fifth Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10103 

Sincerely, 

James A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 



July 3, 1984 

Dear Mr. Bussey: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. As he is not 
actively involved in the hiring for Reagan-Bush '84, he has 
asked me to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign 
Director. Please be assured that a follow-up response will 
be forthcoming from the campaign headquarters. If you do not 
hear from a member of the campaign organization within the 
next few weeks, I would appreciate your contacting me at 
202/456-6797. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support. He sends his best wishes. 

Mr . Robert B. Bussey 
Box 1168 
Kennebunkport, ME. 04046 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



February 10, 1984 

Dear Mr. Cassin: 

Thank you for your letter to Mr. Baker in which you enclosed 
your contribution for President Reagan's reelection campaign. 

The White House Counsel's Office has informed us that as a 
matter of Federal law, we are prohibited from receivng your 
contribution for purposes of transmittal to Reagan-Bush '84. 
Section 607 of Title 18 of the United States Code prohibits 
the receipt of any contribution, within the meaning of 
2 U.S.C. 431 (8), in any Federal building occupied for the 
discharge of official Government duties. Accordingly, your 
contribution is returned to you for direct forwarding, if you 
so desire, to Reagan-Bush '84. For your information, that 
address is 440 First Stret, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20001. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for your support and apologizes for any 
inconvenience that this may have caused you. However, I am 
sure that you understand that we must adhere to the White 
House policy of strict compliance with all Federal laws. 

Mr. William B. Cassin 
United Energy Resources, Inc. 
United Energy Plaza 
600 Travis 
P. O. Box 1478 
Houston, TX. 77001 

Sincerely 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



August 10, 1984 

Dear Mr. Hill: 

Thank you for your recent letter expressing the interest of 
the University of Chicago in sponsoring a debate between the 
Presidential candidates. We appreciate your interest in this 
matter. 

As you may be aware, no decisions have been made regarding 
the number and location of the Presidential debates that may 
occur this year. Please be assured, however , that your 
proposal will be given serious consideration. 

Mr. Christopher R. Hill 
Student Government President 
The University of Chicago 
Ida Noyes Hall 
1212 East 59th Street 
Chicago, IL. 60637 

Sincerely, 

James A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 



April 10, 1984 

Dear Mr. Manly: 

Thank you for your letter of March 9. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your interest in securing an advertising­
related position with Reagan-Bush '84. As Mr. Baker is not 
actively involved in hiring for the campaign, he has asked me 
to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign Director. 
You may want to follow-up directly with Reagan-Bush '84 at 440 
First Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20001. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for bringing your interests to his 
attention. 

Mr. D.W. Manly 
7217 Lamplite Court 
Cincinnati, OH. 45244 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



April 18, 1984 

Dear Mr. Burns: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your sending your cassette tape 
to his attention. He has asked me to forward your 
tape to Reagan-Bush '84 for the information of the 
appropriate staff members there . 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and 
your support. 

Mr. Darryl Lee Burns 
1128 James Street 
Kalama.zoo, MI. 49001 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Cama.lier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



April 10, 1984 

MEMORANDUM TO: ED ROLLINS 

FROM: JAMES A. BAKER, III 

SUBJECT: David M. Barrett 

Dave Barrett contacted me regarding his interest in lending 
his expertise to Reagan-Bush '84. He is a good Washington 
lawyer whom you may remember from the 1980 campaign. 

While Dave is not a "must hire," I think that he would be a 
real asset to the '84 campaign. I would appreciate it if a 
member of your staff would at least contact him to see if 
you think something could/should be worked out on a volunteer 
basis. 

Dave is with Barrett, Hanna, Daly & Gaspar, 2555 M Street, 
N.W., Suite 100, Washington, D.C. 20037 and his office phone 
number is 293-3204. 

Thanks for looking into this. 



August 31, 1984 

Dear Doug: 

I've been meaning to get this letter off since my 
return from Dallas. It was a pleasure to get to know 
you and I certainly appreciate everything that you 
did for my family and me. With so many of us going 
in so many different directions, you really had your 
driving hands full! 

Thanks once again for all that you did for us. I 
hope that you will give us a call should you cane to 
Washington, D.C. in the months ahead. 

Hurriedly, but with best regards. 

Mr. Douglas Alling 
3636 Ingleside 
Dallas, TX. 75229 

Sincerely, 

James A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 



June 27, 1984 

Dear Mr. Eichenseer: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your bringing your questions regarding 
the President's reelection campaign to his attention. He has 
asked me to forward your letter to Reagan-Bush '84 for the 
information and attention of the appropriate staff members 
there. Should you wish to follow-up directly with Reagan­
Bush '84, their address is: 440 First Street, N.W., 
Washington, D.C. 20001. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for taking the time to write. 

Mr. Achim Eichenseer 
Muenstergaesschen 11 
D-5308 Rheinbach 
Federal Republic of Germany 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



July 3, 1984 

Dear Mr. Ellis: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence . 

Mr. Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. As he is not 
actively involved in the "hiring" for Reagan-Bush '84, he has 
asked me to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign 
Director. Please be assured that a follow-up response will 
be forthcoming from the campaign headquarters. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support. He sends his best wishes and will be sure to contact 
you should he be able to take you up personally on your 
offer of assistance. 

Mr. C. Allen Ellis 
450 Park Avenue 
New York , N.Y. 10022 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



October 18, 1984 

Dear Mr. Esposito: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Presidential 
debate. 

Mr. Baker has asked me to forward copies of your corres­
pondence to the appropriate members of the White House staff 
for their information and attention. Please be assured that 
your thoughts and recommendations will be given every 
consideration. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for taking the time to write and 
appreciates your support of President Reagan. He sends his 
best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 

The Honorable Albert C. Esposito 
Member of the House of Delegates 
Charleston, W.V. 25305 



September 7, 1984 

Dear Saul: 

Thank you for your recent letter expressing the interest of 
Columbia University's Graduate School of Journalism in 
hosting a debate between the Presidential candidates. We 
appreciate your interest in this matter. 

As you may be aware, no decisions have been made regarding the 
number and location of the Presidential debates that may occur 
this year. Please be assured, however, that your proposal 
will be given serious consideration. 

Mr. Saul Friedman 
Columbia University 
Graduate School of Journalism 
New York, N.Y. 10027 

Sincerely, 

James A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 

P.S. It's good to hear from you. Hope that all is well in 
N.Y.C. and that our paths will cross in the near future! 



February 10, 1984 

Dear Ms. Fritz: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your bringing your views regarding the 
President's reelection campaign to his attention. He has 
asked me to forward your letter to Reagan-Bush '84 for the 
information and attention of the appropriate staff members 
there. Should you wish to follow-up directly with Reagan­
Bush '84, their address is: 440 First Street, N.W., 
Washington, D.C. 20001. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for bringing your views to his 
attention. 

Ms. Debra Fritz 
Debra Fritz & Associates 
10582 Sunnit Avenue 
Garden Grove, CA. 92643 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



April 18, 1984 

Dear George: 

Thank you for your letter of April 6. 

I appreciate your taking the time to send me the 
pertinent quote by Prime Minister Harold Wilson. I 
have forwarded a copy of your letter to Ed Rollins, 
the Campaign Director at Reagan-Bush '84. 

It was good to hear frcm you. Hurriedly, but with 
best regards. 

Mr. George W. Parker 
·Pachyde:rm Clubs 
P. O. Box 585 
Columbia, MO . 65205-0585 

Sincerely, 

Janes A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 



May 16, 1984 

Dear Mr. Gilbert: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. As he is not 
actively involved in the hiring for Reagan-Bush '84, he has 
asked me to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign 
Director. I have also forwarded a copy of your letter to Ron 
Kaufman who is heading up the Vice President's office at 
Reagan-Bush '84. Please be assured that a follow-up response 
will be forthcoming from the campaign headquarters. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support. He sends his best wishes. 

Mr. William E. Gilbert 
Box Seven 
Gibson Island, MD. 21056 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



September 28, 1984 

Dear Mr. Gill: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. As he is not 
actively involved in the hiring for Reagan-Bush '84, he has 
asked me to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign 
Director. Please be assured that a follow-up response will 
be forthcoming from the campaign headquarters. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support. He sends his best wishes. 

Mr. Richardson B . Gill 
Gildorn Financial 
505 United Bank Tower 
400 West 15th Street 
Austin, TX. 78701-1646 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



October 18, 1984 

Dear Mr. Griffin: 

Thank you for your recent letter and for sending the tape of 
Mr. Mondale's 1982 interview on "Good Morning America." 

Mr. Baker has asked me to forward your material to the 
appropriate members of the White House staff for their 
information and attention. Please be assured that your 
thoughts and recommendations will be given every 
consideration. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for taking the time to write and 
appreciates your support of President Reagan. He sends his 
best wishes. 

Mr. D.N. Griffin 
D.N. Griffin & Associates 
P.O. Box 296 
Corning, CA. 96021 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



September 28, 1984 

Dear Reverend Hayes: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. As he is not 
actively involved in the hiring for Reagan-Bush '84 , he has 
asked me to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign 
Director. Please be assured that a follow-up response will 
be forthcoming from the campaign headquarters. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support. He sends his best wishes. 

The Reverend Charles R. Hayes 
2803 - 13th Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C . 20017 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



September 28, 1984 

Dear Mr. Hevenor: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your bringing your views regarding the 
President's reelection campaign to his attention. He has 
asked me to forward your letter to Reagan-Bush '84 for the 
information and attention of the appropriate staff members 
there. Should you wish to follow-up directly with Reagan­
Bush '84, their address is: 440 First Street, N.W., 
Washington, D.C. 20001. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for bringing your views to his 
attention. 

Mr. Herman Hevenor III 
24134 Landing Way Drive 
Spring, TX. 77373 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



September 6, 1984 

Dear Mr. Hewitt-Gleeson: 

Thank you for your recent letter expressing the interest of 
the League of Baby Boom Voters in sponsoring a debate between 
the Presidential candidates. We appreciate your interest in 
this matter. 

As you may be aware, no decisions have been made regarding the 
number and location of the Presidential debates that may occur 
this year. Please be assured, however, that your proposal 
will be given serious consideration. 

Mr. Michael Hewitt-Gleeson 
The League of Baby Boom Voters 
Suite lOA 
254 Park Avenue, South 
New York, N.Y. 10010 

Sincerely, 

James A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 



October 18, 1984 

Dear Mr. Hopwood: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Presidential 
debate. 

Mr. Baker has asked me to forward copies of your corres­
pondence to the appropriate members of the White House staff 
for their information and attention. Please be assured that 
your thoughts and recommendations will be given every 
consideration. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for taking the time to write and 
appreciates your support of President Reagan. He sends his 
best wishes. 

Mr. John L. Hopwood 
3300 Texas Commerce Tower 
Houston, TX. 77002 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 

P.S. Mr. Baker sends his personal regards and apologizes for 
not responding himself. With the campaign in full gear, 
his schedule has been hectic! 



August 8, 1984 

Dear Mr. Hutton: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your generous offer of assistance 
towards the President's 1984 reelection efforts. He has 
asked me to forward your letter to Ed Rollins, the Campaign 
Director at Reagan-Bush '84. Please be assured that a 
follow-up response will be forthcoming from the campaign 
headquarters. 

Mr. Baker thanks you once again for your interest and your 
support. He sends his best wishes. 

Mr. Anthony M. Hutton 
9000 Sage Road 
Oakland, CA. 94605 

Sincerely , 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



October 18, 1984 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Presidential 
debate. 

Mr. Baker has asked me to forward copies of your corres­
pondence to the appropriate members of the White House staff 
for their information and attention. Please be assured that 
your thoughts · and recommendations will be given every 
consideration. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for taking the time to write and 
appreciates your support of President Reagan. He sends his 
best wishes. 

Mr. John A. Johnson 
President 
I.G. Technologies, Inc. 
405 Elm Street 
Valparaiso, IN. 46383 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker , III 



September 7, 1984 

Dear Mr. Joyce: 

Thank you for your recent letter expressing the interest of 
CBS News in producing and broadcasting a debate between the 
Presidential and/or the Vice Presidential candidates. We 
appreciate your interest in this matter. 

As you may be aware, no decisions have been made regarding the 
number and location of the Presidential or Vice Presidential 
debates that may occur this year. Please be assured, however, 
that your proposal will be given serious consideration. 

Mr. Edward Joyce 
CBS News 
524 West 57th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10019 

Sincerely, 

James A. Baker, III 
Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 



<Xtober 18, 1984 

Dear Mr. Saffir: 

Thank you for sending the "Reagan" and "M::mdale" 
cigars to Mr. Baker's attention. 

Mr. Baker appreciates your bringing these "political 
souvenirs" to his attention and will be sure to pass 
along your recorrmendation regarding the Kansas City 
debate. 

Thank you once again for taking the t~ to write. 

Mr. Leonard Saffir 
Vice President 
Richard Weiner, Inc. 
888 - 7th Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10106 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Carnalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



September 4, 1984 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Thank you for your letter to Mr. Baker in which you enclosed 
your contribution for Jack Fields' recent fundraiser. 

The White House Counsel's Office has informed us that as a 
matter of Federal law, we are prohibited from receivng your 
contribution for purposes of transmittal to the Fields for 
Congress Committee. Section 607 of Title 18 of the United 
States Code prohibits the receipt of any contribution, within 
the meaning of 2 U.S.C. 431 (8), in any Federal building 
occupied for the discharge of official Government duties. 
Accordingly, your contribution is returned to you for direct 
forwarding, if you so desire, to Jack Fields for Congress, 
2607 Old Humble Road, P.O. Drawer 2406, Humble, TX. 77347. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for your support and apologizes for any 
inconvenience that this may have caused you. However, I am 
sure that you understand that we must adhere to the White 
House policy of strict compliance with all Federal laws. 

Ms. Meredith Long 
40th Floor, 601 Jefferson 
Houston, TX. 77002 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



July 20, 1984 

Dear Mr. Marshall: 

Thank you for your letter to Mr. Baker in which you enclosed 
your contribution for the 1984 GOP Victory Fund. 

The White House Counsel's Office has informed us that as a 
matter of Federal law, we are prohibited from receivng your 
contribution for purposes of transmittal to the 1984 GOP 
Victory Fund. Section 607 of Title 18 of the United States 
Code prohibits the receipt of any contribution, within the 
meaning of 2 u.s.c. 431 (8), in any Federal building occupied 
for the discharge of official Government duties. Accordingly, 
your contribution is returned to you for direct forwarding, if 
you so desire, to the 1984 GOP Victory Fund. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for your support and apologizes for any 
inconvenience that this may have caused you. However, I am 
sure that you understand that we must adhere to the White 
HousQ policy of strict compliance with all Federal laws. 

Mr. Fielding L. Marshall 
1030 N. Dearborn 
Chicago, IL. 60610 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 



October 18, 1984 

Dear Mr. Mayhill: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Presidential 
debate. 

Mr. Baker has asked me to forward copies of your corres­
pondence to the appropriate members of the White House staff 
for their information and attention. Please be assured that 
your thoughts and recommendations will be given every 
consideration. 

Mr. Baker thanks you for taking the time to write and 
appreciates your support of President Reagan. He sends his 
best wishes. 

Mr. R. Thomas Mayhill 
Mayhill Publications, Inc. 
P.O. Box 90 
Knightstown, IN. 46148 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Camalier 
Staff Assistant to 
James A. Baker, III 

P.S. Mr. Baker sends his regards and apologizes that he was 
not able to respond personally. His travel schedule has 
been hectic! 


